
 

Joe Beer Promoted to IT Supervisor 
 
January, 2025 (Lincoln, NE) — The Office of the CIO is pleased to announce that Joe 
Beer has been promoted to IT Supervisor for the Project Management Office! He was 
elevated to this position effective January 27th, 2025. 
  

 
  
Joe has constantly demonstrated exceptional leadership, dedication, and commitment 
to excellence. His contributions to the OCIO have made a significant impact on his 
team's successes, and this promotion is well-deserved. 
 
In this new role, Joe will be responsible for the supervision of the project management 
staff, assigning duties within the project management office, and coordination of the 
weekly project management meeting with the OCIO Leadership Team. 
 
Projects and Business Analysis Administrator Andy Weekly had this to say regarding his 
promotion: 
 
“I have no doubt that Joe will continue to support and inspire the project management 
team in new ways. Please join me in congratulating Joe on this achievement!” 
 


